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● The Assessment Committee politely reminds our wonderful faculty that assessment
data for 2021-22 is due in eLumen by June 1, 2022.

● From May 9-12, the committee will conduct drop-in Zoom workshops to help faculty
enter their 2021-22 assessment data. You will receive an email with details & the full
schedule.

● If you cannot attend a workshop and need help entering your assessment data in
eLumen, please find instructions for entering your data here! Additionally, your
Assessment Committee representative is trained in entering assessment data and would
be happy to assist you, or you can get in touch with Co-Chair Faith Bradham at
faith.bradham@bakersfieldcollege.edu.

● The committee received 20 ILO 2 artifacts as part of its ILO 2 assessment this year.
Committee members are now reviewing the artifacts for inclusion in a final report of the
ILO 2 assessment, and for inclusion in a Fall Flex Week showcase.

● Please keep an eye out for a robust series of Fall Flex Week workshops from the
Assessment Committee, including our showcase of our ILO 2 assessment!

https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/AC%20Fall%202021%20Entering%20Assessment%20Data%20in%20eLumen.pdf
https://committees.kccd.edu/bc/committee/assessment
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16tMK5_BFXxQtj-IADUbuoGa_YTTv-cRTuEnrtLgpoeo/edit?usp=sharing

